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RECOGNITIONS

William Lang Receives Legal Aid Society’s Pro Bono Publico
Award

SEPTEMBER 15, 2014

Winston & Strawn partner William Lang has been chosen by The Legal Aid Society as one of the recipients of the

Society’s 2014 Pro Bono Publico Awards. Every year, the Society recognizes the outstanding work of volunteer

lawyers, law firms, corporations, and other professionals who participate in the Society’s Pro Bono Program by

providing exceptional legal services to low-income New Yorkers.

This is Mr. Lang’s seventh time to receive the Pro Bono Publico Award, having been previously recognized in 2004,

2005, 2008, 2009, 2011 and 2012 for various pro bono projects done in conjunction with the Community

Development Project at Legal Aid Society. 
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